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TO MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CP RAIL UNIT 49 WINNIPEG: 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters,  
 
As you are aware, we had an election at the beginning of May taking effect 
on June 1st and your unit has seen some changes happen. 
 
I want to start by congratulating Millie and Evan for their elections as 
President and Secretary of your unit. 
 
In order to clarify who does what, you’ll find below who to address your 
concerns to. 
 
Milli Bansal and Evan Fitch are now the President and Secretary of your unit 
and are in charge of representing the members of unit 49 during 
investigations, meetings between employees and employer, writing step 1 
grievances and answering any of the questions or concerns you may have 
related to the daily affairs of unit 49. They are also in charge of scheduling 
and holding unit meetings  
 
Jeffrey Howell is the chief Steward for CP across the country and his duties 
are to write step 2 grievances, deal with LR trying to resolve these grievances, 
write JSI’s and closure/appeal letters. He sits on the National Policy 
committee for CPKC, on the National USW H&S committee. He works on the 
SES program, and he also sits at the bargaining table. 
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Jeffrey is also the Chair of the board of Trustees and as such, he’s in charge 
of auditing the finances of the Local and report any discrepancies found in 
the books. He also makes suggestions to help other groups fix financial issues 
that may arise from these audits. He is assisted in these duties by two other 
trustees, Mr. Jonathan Grdic (Canpar) and Mr. Kristopher Marzitelli (Garda). 
 
I hope this clarifies most of the duties and responsibilities for each of them. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 

     
      

Nancy Lapointe,          
President, TC Local 1976 USW       
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